
 

 

 
 
                    
   

 

 
 

 

26th June 2025 
 

Classes for September 2025 
Dear Families, 

 

Please see below the table of classes for September 2025.  

 

The children will be informed of their next teacher and classroom today.  

We also have transition sessions planned for Tuesday 1st July and Wednesday 2nd July.  
 

Miss Langston (SENDCo) will be on maternity leave from September, so Miss Woodall will be taking over the 

SEND role (with help) while she is off. However, if you have any queries about what this year’s transition will 

look like for your child, especially if they have TA support, she will be in school on a Wednesday and a Friday 

until the end of this term.  

 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Woodall 

Current class 

2024-2025 

New Class  

2025-2026 

Class teacher for September 2025-2026 TAs 

Roots Nursery (Shoots) Mrs Morgan Miss Hunt  

Miss Laird 

Nursery (Shoots) Reception Mrs Lockett (RJL) Mrs Bold & 

Mrs Hughes 

RJL Year 1 Miss Nickless (Y1) Mrs Bettam 

Year 1 Year 2 Mrs Murphy (nee Miss Simpson) (Y2) Mrs Edwards 

Year 2 Year 3 Mr Dudley (Y3) Mrs McGinty 

Mrs Rogers 

Mrs Pates  

Mrs Edwards 

3M (Miss Simpson) Year 4D Miss Felton (4F) 

3N (Miss Nickless) Year 4W Mrs Dudley (4D) 

4W (Mrs Dudley) Year 5M Miss Morgan (5M) Mrs Stevens 

Miss Smith 

Mrs Pates 
4D (Mr Dudley) Year 5C Miss Campbell (5C) 

5M (Miss Morgan) Year 6NT Ms Turner (6NT) Mrs Marson 

Mrs Dale 

 

5C (Miss Campbell) Year 6DT Mr Thompson (6DT) 

 

Glenthorne Drive 

Cheslyn Hay 

Walsall 

WS6 7BZ 

 

Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Woodall 

Telephone: 01922 666266 

E-mail: office@glenthorne.staffs.sch.uk 

 


